
Project lighting at bus stops a collaboration between the Swedish Transport 

Administration and Västtrafik  

 
 

We have selected three x five (3 x 5) bus shelters on the road 160, at Tjörn for three 

selected suppliers: On screen, Grönt ljus and Traffic Systems, who each received five 

shelters. The next step in the project is that we have a meeting on April 20 and 21 in 

Gothenburg to interview each supplier together and discuss their submitted solutions for 

the shelters. At the same time, we will take this opportunity to go out to look at the 

selected bus shelters in place. The choice of bus shelters is drawn under tough conditions 

i.e., obscuring mountains, salty winds, etc. 

The plan is that the bus shelters with the new lights shall be operational by August 15, 

2010. After that date, we will post a map so that anyone who is interested can go out 

and see them. 

The purpose of the project Nytt ljus (New light) - illuminate bus shelters is to provide an 

assessment of new lighting technology for shelters outside the urban area. The results, 

according to The Principle of Public Access, will be made public and published on the 

portal for Swedish Transport Administration www.nyttljus.se (this site, editor’s note.). 

http://www.nyttljus.se/

